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The PSA staff enthusiastically and with great spirit participated in the Bambanti Festival's "Run for Youth Center" 

campaign.   

 

30 January 2024 – City of Ilagan.  The Color Fun Run, which supports the 
establishment of a Provincial Youth Center, is one of the most eagerly 
awaited events of the Bambanti Festival celebration.  By doing this, the 
youth movement in the province of Isabela will be certain to flourish and 
grow even more. The "Run for Youth Center" campaign is an appeal to all 
Isabelenos to unite in the spirit of fellowship and demonstrate that the 
Bambanti Festival can unite the community behind a common purpose, as 
youth development is a concern shared by all.   
 
PSA-Isabela once again took part in the annual fun run to support the 
unifying goal of the Bambanti Festival and to show solidarity with the 
Provincial Government of Isabela in all of its endeavors.  In addition to the 
excitement of participating in the festival, PSA-Isabela employees signed 

  

  

PSA-ISABELA PARTICIPATED ZEALOUSLY IN THE  
iRUN FOR YOUTH CENTER 



 

up for the run because they think it's one of the best ways to exercise for 
shedding pounds or upkeep. Furthermore, running is seen by PSA 
employees as enhancing their physical well-being, boosting their energy 
levels, and serving as an excellent means of unwinding after demanding 
workdays. 
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